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Beginning on January 1, 2020, Aetna Better Health of Florida will be responsible for coordination of care for existing and new Florida 
Healthy Kids enrollees transitioning into the Plan. Providers should continue to provide care during the transition period. There should 
be no disruption of services. 

In the event a new enrollee is receiving a prior authorized, ongoing course of treatment for a covered service with any provider, 
Aetna Better Health of Florida shall be responsible for the costs of continuation of such course of treatment without regard to 
whether such services are being provided by participating or non-participating providers. Documented authorizations of ongoing 
covered services will be honored for a period of sixty (60) days after the effective date of enrollment.  

Aetna Better Health of Florida will also cover some services beyond the sixty (60) days. Enrollees can keep getting these services from 
their providers, even if he or she is not in our network under the following reasons:  

• 
 
 
 

Maternity care: including prenatal and postpartum care through completion of postpartum care (6 weeks after birth); 
• Transplant services: through the first post-transplant year;  
• Radiation and chemotherapy: through the current round of treatment;  
• Controlled substance prescriptions: if a new, printed paper prescription is required by Florida law, Aetna will help schedule 

an appointment with the original prescribing provider, or a new provider if needed, so the child can get a new prescription 
without a medication gap.  

We appreciate the excellent care you provide to our enrollees. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us via e-mail: 
FLMedicaidProviderRelations@Aetna.com. You can also fax us at 1-844-235-1340 or call us through our Provider Relations 
telephone line: 1-844-528-5815. 

Provider Relations Department  

FL-19-12-17 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is intended only for the user of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
confidential and proprietary information.  If you are not the intended recipient of the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message 
to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited.  If you 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender at the phone number above. 

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT(S) OF INFORMATION: Information disclosed to you pertaining to alcohol or drug abuse treatment is protected by federal 
confidentiality rules (42 CFR Part 2), which prohibit any further disclosure of this information by you without express written consent of the 
person to whom it pertains of as otherwise permitted by 42 CFR Part 2.  A general authorization for the release of medical or other information 
is NOT sufficient for this purpose.  The federal rules restrict any use of the information to criminally investigate or prosecute any alcohol or drug 
abuse patient. 
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